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Dear Parents, Faculty, & Staff, 
 
How is everyone doing? I hope and pray so everyone is doing well. Our first complete week 
has already passed.   Even though the weather was hot, we have been blessed with good 
air conditioning in the classrooms, and the children have been working very comfortably.  
Thanks be to God! 
 
I would like to share with you the good news that Mr. & Mrs. Beatty – (Fourth Grade 
Teacher) – had been blessed with a new healthy, and a strong BABY BOY – JOHN-. 
Both Mom and Child are doing great. CONGRATULATIONS and our BLESSINGS to 
them and the family. 
 
On Tuesday, September 6th, we will start with the Daycare Program. Please make 
sure you have all the required forms filled out. Miss Ofelia will give you anything you 
need. 
 
This coming week as already announced the temperatures will be very high, so we will 
continue keeping the children as much as possible safe, happy, and comfortable. P.E. and 
Lunch will be in the classrooms when the temperature rises 90F.  
 
During the coming two weeks, September 5 – September 20, students will be taken the 
STAR Testing – WINDOW I. Please make sure the children go to bed early and have 
breakfast every day. 

 
Parents, the Orientation Night for Grades 1-8 has been cancelled on September 8th.  I have 
received few phone calls from few teachers and they have temperature and are not 
feeling well.  We will have the Orientation Night scheduled next week. I will communicate 
to you the date. Sorry for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  

 
Welcome to all of you to St. Martha School. May our Lord continue guiding us through 
this journey of faith, hope and love.  Have a blessed 2022-2023 school year! 

 
Thank you so much for your support and cooperation.  
 
In Christ, 
 

Sister Maria Carmen Fernandez-Aldudo 
Principal 
 


